
 

July 7, 2020 

Web Announcement 2241 

 
Attention All Providers:  Training Calendar Reminder 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) would like to remind all providers, delegates and staff 
that several provider training sessions are scheduled each month that are facilitated by a Nevada Medicaid 
Provider Field Service Representative.  The training calendar is updated several times a month to ensure the most 
up-to-date training session information is posted.  Anyone who would like to view and register for upcoming 
training sessions may start by visiting the Nevada Medicaid Training Calendar.   

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Calendar.aspx

